
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

                                      “To provide excellent and sustainable municipal services”. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
REVIEW INTERGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP) 2021/22 

AND 
DRAFT MTREF BUDGET 2021/22 

 

CALL FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS/INPUTS 
 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Chapter 4, Section 21 (1) and Section 21A (1)of the 
Municipal Systems Act, 32 of 2000 that the Ngwathe Local Municipal Council 
convened a Council sitting on Friday, 31st March 2021 to Adopt the Review Integrated 
Development Plan (IDP) and MTREF Budget 2021/22. 
 
Community Members are invited to make comments and Inputs on the 2021/22 Draft 
IDP Review and Draft Budget. 
 
Copies thereof are available for Public inspection and can be view from the Municipal 
website: www.ngwathe.fs.gov.za 

Comments period is open from 06 April 2021 – 30 April 2021 

 
All comments and inputs should be submitted through email and can be directed to 
the following email addresses:  
 
Office of the Municipal Manager                                  Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
IDP/PMS OFFICE                                                        Budget & Treasury                                                        

Email: mosalai@ngwathe.co.za        Email:  mpindo@ngwathe.co.za 

idpsubmissions@ngwathe.co.za                                   budgetsubmissions@ngwathe.co.za 

puseletsom@ngwathe.co.za                                          cfoadmin@ngwathe.co.za 

Tel: 056 816 2700                                                        Tel: 056 816 2700 
  

 
 
BW KANNEMEYER 
Municipal Manager 
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